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More	from	New	Yorkers	for	Life	about	Assisted	Suicide	–	There	are	increasing	financial	
incentives	to	limit	care.		Assisted	suicide	is	far	less	expensive	than	palliative	and	supported	
care	at	the	end	of	life.		As	insurance	companies	and	governments	seek	to	reduce	health	care	
spending,	will	they	promote	this	option	in	order	to	reduce	expenses	and	liability?		In	Oregon,	
some	patients	noted	that	lethal	doses	of	drugs	were	covered	by	their	insurer	while	cancer	
treatments	were	not.		While	advocates	call	assisted	suicide	“free	choice,”	what	kind	of	choice	
is	it	when	life	is	expensive	but	death	is	free?	

On	May	10th,	New	York	State	legislature	had	assisted	suicide	bills	placed	before	it	to	
consider!!		Please	contact	your	legislators	–	Senator	Terrence	Murphy	at	518-455-3111	and	
Assemblyman	Steve	Katz	at	518-455-5783.	


